PXUL BEHIND THE WALL...

September 22, 2011

Hello out there! i know it has been a while since my last blog
so first and foremost I want to thank Bobbie from the land "Down
Under" for her most welcomed letter and comments about the
stories of my childhood I've thus far shared. Your words and
sincerity really touched me at a time [ really needed a boost

so thanks and I look forward to the next one.

As for my book I want everyone to know that I am still working
on it and I am only gonna put in excerpts from now on until
it comes out in book form otherwise I could spoil the ending
(smile). In the meantime I continue to loock forward to hearing
from you. Until paper meets pen again I'm in the wind ... ah-
ho.
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